From: Mathew Lesperance

Date: April 7, 2021 at 10:28:24 PM EDT

To: Laura Moy < lmoy@tecumseh.ca>

Subject: support for trail extension

To the Mayor of Tecumseh and Town Council, I would like to request this letter be included on the agenda for April 8th town meeting in support of the trail extension between Lesperance and Manning. I have lived at Green valley for over ten years and prior to that spent 15 yrs living on the west side of Lesperance. Over the years I have travelled that stretch of road more time than I can count and truly feel this is a log overdue upgrade and will make things more accessible and safer for all.

Regards Matt Lesperance